
Tuslaw Junior Football and Cheer (TJFC)

Board Meeting 11.16.23
6:30pm - 7:30 pm

ATTENDEES
Nick Drotar Cari Derheimer
Dan Grace TJ Crawford
Jessica Danner Marlesa Boak
Mellissa Grace Amy Maple
Byron Leavell

AGENDA

OLD BUSINESS
● Recap of 2023 Season

○ Participation numbers similar to previous years
○ Fundraising earnings similar to previous years
○ Sponsorship review
○ Expenditure overview

NEW BUSINESS
● Reviewed upcoming costs and needs

○ Shoulder pads / pants
○ Newman field mowing and maintenance
○ Insurance

● 2024 Board Positions available
○ All available and will be voted on in 2024

■ TJ (equipment manager) will not be returning
● moving on to middle school

● Survey will be sent to parents of current 2nd & 3rd graders to gauge
interest in flag football vs tackle football for the 3rd/4th grade team

● TJFC agreed to make a $1k donation to the Tuslaw Turf Project
● Next meeting TBA in early 2024


